Marc Garofalo

From:

Marc Garofalo

Sent:

Thursday, February 21, 2019 4:53 PM

To:

Marc Garofalo

Subject:

Road Bond Meeting on 2-28-2019 is cancelled

Good Afternoon,

You are hereby notified that the Road Bond Committee of the Board of Aldermen/Alderwomen Regular Meeting schedule for Thursday February 28, 2019 is hereby cancelled.

The next Regular Meeting of the Road Bond Committee is scheduled for Thursday March 28, 2019.

Marc J. Garofalo, MPA, CCTC - Town / City Clerk

City of Derby - 1 Elizabeth Street - Derby, CT 06418 203.736.1462 Extension 2 — Telephone - townclerk@derbyct.gov - Email

Website - www.derbyct.gov

Facebook - Derby Town Clerk Marc J. Garofalo

Thought for February – "Honesty is the first chapter of the book of wisdom." – Thomas Jefferson, American Founding Father and 3rd President, letter to Nathaniel Macon – January 12, 1819.

2019 FEB 21 pm 4:54